
TOWN OF BLACK EARTH 
NOTICE OF ELECTION  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Spring Primary Election will be 
held on Tuesday, February 18, 2025.  The election will be held in 
the Municipal Building located at 1210 Mills Street, Black Earth, WI, 
for the Village of Black Earth residents & the Town of Black Earth 
residents from 7 AM until 8 PM.  The polling place is accessible to 
elderly and disabled voters.   

 
         

Stephanie Zwettler 
Town Clerk 
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